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Avenue, Liverpool L11 9DQ 
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6th October 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Re: Sixth Form Parents’ Evening 

I would like to invite you to attend a meeting at St John Bosco Arts College on 

Thursday 19th October 2023.  The meeting will give you the opportunity to discuss 

your child’s effort and progress with their individual subject teachers to enable them 

to achieve their full potential.  

Please confirm your attendance via email laura.mooney@stjohnbosco.org.uk  

Doors will open at 4pm for a prompt start. 

I look forward to welcoming you on the evening. 

Yours sincerely, 

C. Lyon 

Miss C Lyon  

Assistant Headteacher 
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